
 
 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2016 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers and Suppliers,  

 

 

We are writing this letter to advise all of our valued customers and suppliers that we will not be holding 

our annual Diamond Shamble Golf Tournament this year.   

 

The decision was made based on the current economic environment in Alberta. The tournament is funded by 

Diamond, our customers and suppliers. We did not feel it was appropriate to ask for sponsorship to fund a golf 

tournament, when we are very aware that most businesses are facing layoffs and tough economic times. Those 

funds would be better suited to stay within your business until the market turns around.  

 

Our goal is to re-launch the Diamond Shamble in 2017 and make it bigger and better than ever. Thank you to 

everyone who has sponsored or attended the tournament in the past and we look forward to a fresh start in 2017. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Diamond International Trucks.  

 


